
 
 
 
DEAR CUSTOMERS AND FRIENDS OF THE MARLOWE HOTEL, IN AN EXERCISE 
OF RESPONSIBILITY AND IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE REGULATIONS IMPOSED 
BY THE SECRETARY OF HEALTH AND THE GOVERNMENT OF THE CITY OF 
MEXICO FOR THE PANDEMIC CAUSED BY COVID19, WE ARE OBLIGED TO 
DISCONTINUE OUR ACTIVITIES UNTIL THE FIRST DAY OF MAY. WE 
UNDERSTAND THAT THE BEST WAY TO COMBAT THIS TERRIBLE SITUATION IS 
TO TAKE CARE OF THE HEALTH MEASURES THAT OUR AUTHORITIES INDICATE 
TO US IN SEEKING POWER AMONG ALL TO CONTROL AND MINIMIZE THE 
IMPACT OF THIS FREQUENCY.  
WE WILL NOT FOLLOW THE CALLS OF OUR CUSTOMERS IN AN OFFICE TIME 
TO CLOSED DOOR FROM 9:00 TO 13:00 IN OUR HABITUAL PHONES, (52) 55 
5521 9540, WHATSAPP TELEPHONE (52) 55 7471 5012 AND OUR CORREOS: 
informes@lmarlowe.com.mx  
reservaciones@hotelmarlowe.com.mx 
 
 
Kind regards  
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